
 
 

  

  

 
 

If you’ve already taken the annual  
District-Wide Survey of Philly Public  
School Parents and Guardians.  
We appreciate it!

WHY TAKE THE SURVEY:

Based on survey results, schools continue,  
among other things, to: 

Thank you, families. Your children 
couldn’t do their best without you. 
And neither could we. 

Design their annual plans and secure funding for 
faculty, staff and materials.

Address challenges families may face with 
communication from schools, student attendance, 
and quality of instruction

Ramp up community resources and services that 
children and families need.

Celebrate progress and success!

please take ten minutes to speak up 
as your child’s biggest champion. 

THANK YOU, FAMILIES.

IF YOU HAVEN’T YET,

HELPFUL INFORMATION:

RESULTS. Survey results will be posted this summer  
at philasd.org/dwsresults.   

CONFIDENTIALITY. Participation in the confidential 
survey is voluntary. School officials will not know who 
completed a survey or how you responded.  
 
GIFT CARDS. If you complete the survey online, you 
can enter to win a $25 gift card.

  
THREE WAYS TO  START: 
 

If you have a Parent & Family Portal account, 
log on, scroll down to the Parent & Family 
Launchpad section, and click on the 
“Surveys” icon. 

If you don’t have an account,  
go to philasd.org/parentsurvey  
OR scan the QR code at the right 
to take the survey. You will need  
your child’s student ID number. 

Check your mail! All families will receive a paper 
copy of the survey which they can fill out and mail 
back in the prepaid return envelope provided.

Español
Français
Português

Русский
SHQIP Việt

ភាសាខ្មែរ
 

 QUESTIONS?  

Please visit philasd.org/dws or, email 
schoolsurveys@philasd.org.

ONLINE SURVEY AVAILABLE IN          LANGUAGES.

WHERE YOU CAN FIND YOUR CHILD’S STUDENT 
ID NUMBER:

•	 On your child’s report card.
•	 By asking your child – it’s the same as their lunch ID 

and school email address
•	 By contacting your child’s school.  

We’re happy to help. 


